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DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

 
December 2019 
 
- Monday 09/12/19 
  EYFS Christmas Production 
  (10:00 – 11:00) 
 
- Tuesday 10/12/19 
  KS1/KS2  Christmas Production 
  (14:00 – 15:00) 
 
- Wednesday 11/12/19 
  KS1/KS2  Christmas Production 
  (9:30 – 10:30) 
 

- Wednesday 18/12/19 
  Non Uniform Day & Class Parties  
  (13:30) 
 
- Thursday 19/12/19 
  Last day of school 
  School finishes at 14:30  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

♫ ♪ ♫    LMM CHRISTMAS CONCERT   ♫ ♪ ♫ 

 
On Monday 2nd December our wonderful LMM violinists and 
cellists performed in an amazing concert. Children from Years 
2 to 6 played an array of musical pieces. The audience of 
parents, carers and friends were completely blown away by 
the talent displayed. It was clear to see the self-confidence, 
dedication and commitment of all of our musicians, some of 
whom have only been playing the violin and cello for a matter 
of months. Well done to all of our fantastic musicians and a big 
thank you to all LMM teachers – Ms Victoria, Mr Harry, Ms 
Angela, Ms Abbie, Ms Rachel and Ms Corinna!  
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YEAR 1 TRIP TO THE CLC 
Year 1 were lucky enough to visit the London Connected Learning Centre in Clapham. 
They taught us all about programming games using Scratch, some free software that 
was loaded onto iPads. We learned how to make a 'sprite' move on a screen, how to 
add more characters to our game, how to include a background, and how to sequence 
code to get the 'sprites' to move at different speeds. It showed all of us (children and 
teachers) that computing and programming is something everyone can have a go at! 
Hopefully lots of children will start practising this at home now too. 
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PARENT READING DROP IN 
 On Friday 22nd November, children from Jessop were joined by their parents and 

carers for a reading drop in session. It was wonderful to see so many parents and 
carers in school reading with their children!  
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                CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY                 YEAR 5 MATHS MASTERCLASSES 
                                                                            AT ST GABRIEL’S COLLEGE  
 

 

 

WINTER FAIR  
On Friday 29th November 2019, we held our hugely successful 
Winternational Fair.  We had live music from the band and the 
school choir. All of the children were having great fun on the 
bouncy castle and having a go on the different games in the main 
hall.  Upstairs, there were many stalls selling lots of goodies, 
delicious homemade cakes, crepes, toys, books, and bric-a-brac. 
There was an array of international food on offer, Nepalese bean 
stew, jollof rice, mac and cheese, and spicy samosas all of which 
went down a treat! There was card decorating going on, biscuit 
decorating and even Santa’s grotto to name a few.  
 A huge thank you to all of the parents, carers, and staff that 
came, not only to support the school but also to support the 
organisation of the Winternational Fair.  We would also like to say 
a massive thank you to the Friends Of Jessop for helping to 
organise and Urban Village for sponsoring the fair and also to the 
local businesses that donated prizes for the amazing raffle.  
Everyone left with big smiles on their faces. We are still in the 
process of counting the money but we are hopeful, from the 
footfall that we have raised even more than last year. Funds 
raised will go towards the school’s Natural thinkers garden. 
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HOMEWORK STARS WEEK ENDING 29/11/19 

HOMEWORK STARS WEEK ENDING 06/12/19 

Koala Class  Gorilla Class  

Penguin Class  Gorilla Class  
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TIGER CLASS TRIP 
 

Children in Tiger class recently 
attended a free screening of The Kid 
Who Would Be King. The film, a 
modern retelling of the King Arthur 
myths which the children have 
studied, was showing as part of the 
Into Film Festival. 
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